
 Travelling to Clifton campus: Students 

 

Travelling to university by car 

There are limited parking facilities at our Clifton campus for students. Students whose term time 
address is outside our postcode exclusion zone of NG1-NG14 can purchase a parking permit from the 
NTU Online shop from the beginning of September. There is a limited number of parking permits 
available which are sold on a first come first served basis from the first week in September.  

Students who live within the postcode exclusion zone and have extenuating circumstances are invited 
to email cliftoncitycarparking@ntu.ac.uk for an application form. 

Students with medical conditions or Blue Badge holders are invited to contact 
disability.support@ntu.ac.uk who will assess for eligibility for a parking permit. 

Students who live in New Hall accommodation are unable to bring a vehicle into Nottingham City under 
their lease agreement.  

Students who live in Peverel accommodation can apply for a parking permit direct from UPP by enquiring 
by email to peverell@upp-ltd.com. 

 

If you’re travelling to Clifton campus by car and are unable to 
purchase a parking permit for on campus parking, we recommend 
you use the Clifton’s park and ride services - Clifton South Tram 
Park and Ride Forest (NG11 8BF). NTU student discounted 
return fare is £1.50. 

 

Nottingham tram network serves the city Centre and many of the 
outlying suburbs and villages.  Academic year passes are available 
from www.thetram.net/students.aspx 

 

 

What is mango? 

One simple card, rechargeable on-line, means 
you can say goodbye to using cash when you 
travel. Mango saves time, money and hassle. It 
doesn't matter if you use the bus or tram often, 
or just every now and then. You can use mango 
on any trentbarton bus or on the NET tram in 
Nottingham. 

 

Travelling by bus 

Nottingham has an extensive bus network, with fast and regular services throughout the city and 
beyond. During term time ‘Go to Uni 4 bus’s come direct onto Clifton campus.  

Nottingham City Transport is the biggest transport provider in the City, offering lots of frequent routes 
across Nottingham and provide academic discounted passes. Please visit 
https://www.nctx.co.uk/school-college-and-university-passes for further information.  Academic year 
passes will be available to buy from August and can be bought on campus in September. 


